Gallina, Charlene

From: Donna <dboldford@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 5:18 AM

To: Gallina, Charlene; Trippi, Sean; Morrison, David
Subject: Request for Continuance

Charlene,

As per my discussion with David Morrison, we hereby request that the March 15 hearing for the South Whitehall Lane
Winery use permit be continued to date certain of April 5. This will allow us to have a neighbors meeting with the key
parties attending. Also, David was not certain that Sean would be able to have the staff report completed and reviewed
by the previous date of March 15. Thank you.

Regards,
Donna Oldford
Pka ns4Wine

Sent from my iPhone



